
Mr. H. Nillissen
Head, Projects Department 
Simavi
Spruitenbossraat 6
2012 LK Haarlem
The Netherlands 30/8/93

Dear Mr. Nillissen,

Re: 1. Second Financial Instalment 2. Reporting Format.

As you are probably aware, Jos Huizinga was in Kenya during August. We had
good meetings and brought him up to date on our operations as well as 
future plans. We are still in the process of setting internal systems which will 
work for the long term. It is our hope that he has briefed you on our 
condition. 

The purpose of this letter is to request you to send the second instalment of 
the funding. This is the dry period when it is important to expand the 
construction. It is our plan that major portions of the work be done this year.  

We would also like to get a statement on your desired reporting format as 
well as reporting time periods so that we can incorporate it in our plans.

Yours sincerely,
SASOL FOUNDATION

G-.C. M. MUTISO PETER VAN DONGEN
Chairman Treasurer


